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Dear Parent/Carer             18th April 2023 
 
Re: Clothing Recycling Bank 
 
We have just found out that we are 4th Best Performing School in terms of recycling clothing! 
Thank you so much to everyone who continues to use the clothes recycling bank situated just 
outside of the staff car park. In March 2023 we recycled 470kg of clothing. Since we began in 
March 2022, we have collected 1,370kg of clothing to be recycled. 
 
Not only is it fantastic to recycle clothing, help the environment and support others but we also 
received a small payment based on the weight of clothing collected.  
 
Since the clothing recycling bank has been in place our school has received £411.00 all of which 
is spent on resources to support our children’s learning. 
 
Please tell your friends and family – and continue to use the clothing recycling bank as much as 
possible – every little helps our school. 
 
 
Yours sincerely 
 
 

Mrs D Cross 

 
Mrs D Cross 
Head Teacher 
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